
NOTICE 
 
 

 The Borough of North East hereby gives notice that the Borough Council for the Borough 
of North East, Erie County, Pennsylvania, at its regular monthly meeting on July 3, 2023, 
commencing at 6:00 p.m. at the Borough Hall, 31 West Main Street, North East, PA 16428, will 
conduct a public hearing on and consider enactment at such meeting of an ordinance regarding  
an Ordinance establishing an Administrative Search Warrant Program, a summary of which are 
set forth below.  AN ORDINANCE OF THE BOROUGH OF NORTH EAST; ERIE COUNTY, 
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA PROVIDING FOR THE USE OF 
ADMINISTRATIVE SEARCH WARRANTS IN BOROUGH ORDINANCE 
ENFORCEMENT.  The above statement is a brief summary of the Ordinance to be considered, a 
copy of which is available and on file at the North East Borough Office, 31 West Main Street, 
North East, PA 16428, the Erie Times News, 205 West 12th Street, Erie, PA 16534, the Erie 
County Law Library, Erie County Court House, Erie, PA 16501, and on the North East Borough 
website at www.northeastborough.com.    
 
 
Patrick J. Gehrlein, Borough Manager 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


